Higham Lane School

Helping Learners Succeed

Headteacher: Mr Michael Gannon, BSc (Hons), PGCE, MEd, NPQH

September 2024

Dear Headteacher
Autumn Open Day is back for 2024!

We are delighted to be able to share with you the exciting news that Higham Lane School will be
hosting its School Open Day, taking place on Thursday 10th October from 5.30 pm - 8.00 pm.

2024 Open Day will provide students looking to commence their secondary education from
September 2025 with an opportunity to tour Higham Lane School.

We are really looking forward to welcoming your students and their families to Higham Lane in
October providing a joyous and welcoming atmosphere within the school.

Please find enclosed a poster to advertise the event. We would be most grateful if you could
display this in your reception area and share the following information with the parents/carers of
Year 6 students.

Parents/Carers and Year 6 students can:

o Listen to the vision of the Headteacher, Mr Gannon during his talks at 5.45 pm and 6.45 pm
e Explore our subject departments and meet our teachers

e Talk to our students about life at Higham Lane

e Take part in exciting demonstrations and experiments

We will also be running daytime guided tours of our school at 9.15 am. We ask that parents/carers
arrive promptly for the tour.

If you have any questions regarding our School Open Day, please do not hesitate to contact us by
email on contactus@highamlaneschool.co.uk or by calling 024 76388123.

We can’t wait to meet your students!

Many thanks in advance

Mr | Naisbitt
Assistant Headteacher
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